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Gilliland, Jenifer

From: Jonlin, Duane
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 8:37 AM
To: Gilliland, Jenifer
Subject: Fw: support for no more fossil fuel water heating in commercial buildings

letter 
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Duane Jonlin, FAIA 
Energy Code and Energy Conservation Advisor 
City of Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections 
P.O. Box 34019, Seattle, WA 98124-4019 
P: 206.233.2781 |  duane.jonlin@seattle.gov 

  
As stewards and regulators of land and buildings, we preserve and enhance the 
equity, livability, safety and health in our communities. 
 
SDCI’s offices are closed to in-person services until further notice. Visit the SDCI 
website and read our Building Connections blog for service change updates. Thank you for 
your continued flexibility and patience as we provide online services to help reduce the risk 
of spreading the COVID-19 virus. 

From: Arvia Morris <morrisarv@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 8:18 AM 
To: Jonlin, Duane <Duane.Jonlin@seattle.gov> 
Subject: support for no more fossil fuel water heating in commercial buildings  
  
CAUTION: External Email 
 
Hello Duane, 
 
Thank you for helping the city meet its climate goals with changes to the  commercial building code.  To have a thriving 
city going forward we need to be a fossil fuel free city.  I fully support limiting and or eliminating fossil fuel water heating 
in commercial buildings. 
 
Sincerely, 
Arvia Morris 
Wallingford resident 


